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MY PERSONAL DETAILS ARE CONFIDENTIAL

I wish to make a late Submission and would appreciate if you could accept my late
representations.

My concerns follow: The loss of trees along Anzac Pde , Alison Rd and other areas along the
route.

Unexpected changes to the position of the route eg changes near Randwick
Race Course

The water ways at Centenial Park which might effect the migration of eels to the sea The
road disastrous disruptions Loss of business in the route area If we have to have a light rail it
should extend to La Perouse to service the large housing impact on the former Prince Henry
site

Thank you for considering my Submission.

Yours sincerely,

This email was sent via Do Gooder, a
website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important.





